

March 5, 2020

President Harvey Bischof Ontario Secondary School Teachers' Federation 60 Mobile Drive Toronto, Ontario M4A 2P3

Dear President Bischof:

On behalf of UWOFA, I am pleased to contribute \$1000 towards the expenses of the labour action in which you are currently engaged. We wish you every success and look forward to hearing that you have negotiated a fair settlement.

UWOFA also strongly supports promoting a positive and enriching learning environment and equitable education for every student. We admire your commitment to these important goals.

Yours truly,

John Ciriello President, UWOFA

Enclosure

cc: John Bernans, President, OSSTF District 11 Thames Valley